

Headteacher: Sarah Joyce Alexander Road London Colney Hertfordshire AL2 1JG 01727 823283 www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk

23rd June 2025

Uniform Update - Hot Weather Arrangements

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are aware there has been some confusion around uniform expectations during the recent hot weather, so we would like to clarify the arrangements.

As temperatures are expected to rise again next week, children may continue to wear their own cool, comfortable clothes (non-uniform) until further notice. This includes items such as:

- Shorts
- > T-shirts
- Light summer dresses
- > PE kits (if preferred)

Please ensure that clothing is appropriate for a school setting – <u>no crop tops or unsuitable slogans</u>, and clothing should allow children to move freely and comfortably throughout the school day.

For health and safety reasons, please also ensure your child wears sensible footwear:

- No open-toed sandals
- No Crocs or sliders

Shoes must be secure and suitable for active play

Thank you for your support in helping us keep the children safe, comfortable, and ready to learn during the warmer weather.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Joyce Headteacher











